
 
 
 
 
 
 

18th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers of pupils in Year 13, 
 
Results day arrangements 
 
You and your child will be able to collect your results for the 2022 examination series on the 18th 
August 2022 at 9:00AM.  
 
Please note that your child must collect their results in person. Other members of the family or 
friends will not be able to collect results on their behalf unless this has been agreed in advance 
with the school. Please note that under GDPR, staff can only release results to the pupil or their 
pre-agreed nominated representative.  
 
If you do not collect your examination results at the nominated date or time, your results will be 
posted to the home address we have recorded on our system.  
 
If you have any questions concerning results day, then please contact Ms Hassan, Exams Officer 
by e-mailing enquiry@waverley.bham.sch.uk.  
 
A member of the Sixth Form team will also be available on results day to support you with any 
questions you may have.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr H. Derry 
Vice-Principal 
Waverley School: Secondary & Sixth Form 
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